
 

 
 

BULLETIN #004 
CLIMATE STRATEGY AND TAXI STANDS – COMMITTEE MEETING  

March 2023 

  

INDUSTRY PARTNERS,  
 
On May 10, 2022, Council directed Administration to report back with a plan of how Vehicle-for-Hire 
Public Safety will support The City of Calgary’s goal of reaching net zero by 2050. The plan was to 
include: 
 
1. An assessment on reducing the daily number of vehicles that rely on ‘on the move’ circuits for 

fares. 
2. An understanding of the number of Transportation Network Companies licences versus taxi 

licences to ensure a competitive balance and an equitable environment in the livery market. 
3. A plan whether to add more city-wide taxi stands. 

 
On March 16, 2023, Administration will brief the Community Development Committee of its 
findings. Members of the public can attend the committee meeting in person or watch live on 
Calgary.ca. However, public members cannot make a presentation or discuss the item with 
Committee. Meeting minutes will be available approximately one week after the meeting.  
 
Please email LTSengagement@calgary.ca with any questions or concerns. 
 
This communication is translated in Amharic, Arabic, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali and Urdu. Click 
here to view the documents. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Acting Deputy Chief, Vehicle for Hire Safety  
Public Vehicle Standards 
Emergency Management & Community Safety  

mailto:LTSengagement@calgary.ca
https://www.calgary.ca/taxis-ride-share/bulletins.html

